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18 July 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We hope you are well and are enjoying the summer so far.  We can’t believe that we said goodbye to year 
11 and 13 over three weeks ago!  It was fantastic to see so many Year 11’s at the Prom and hope they 

enjoyed the night as much as we enjoyed seeing and catching up with them. 

We are now fast approaching the end of the school year and results days for year 11 and 13 students and 

wanted to write to you to set out the arrangements for the day. 

A-Level /Post 16 Results 

Students will be able to collect their results between 8:30am and 11am from the Sixth Form Centre on 

Thursday 17th August.  Students will need to access the building via the main entrance.  This is clearly an 

important day and there will be staff on hand to ensure support is available: whether that be confirming 

university or apprenticeship placements, offering advice/guidance for next steps or supporting with the 

clearing process.   

If students are unable to collect their results during the above timeframe and want to receive them via 

email or give permission for a third party to collect their results, they need to provide confirmation via 

email to jane.williams@nba.e-act.org.uk, chris.newman@nba.e-act.org.uk or azania.blake@nba.e-

act.org.uk stating either the email address to send them to or the name of the person collecting the 

results and their relationship to them.  If there isn’t anyone able to collect the results on the day, then 
students can collect their results between 10am and 1pm from the main school reception on Friday 18th 

August.  If results are not collected by this time, they will be posted out to the address we have recorded 

on our system. 

GCSE/Year 11 Results 

Students will be able to collect their results between 9am and 11am from the Atrium on Thursday 24th 

August.  Students will need to access the building via the main entrance.  This is clearly an important day 

and there will be staff on hand to ensure support is available: whether that be confirming college or 

apprenticeship placements, offering advice/guidance for next steps.  Students will also be able to enrol in 

NBA’s Sixth Form on the day.   

If students are unable to collect their results during the above timeframe and want to receive them via 

email or give permission for a third party to collect their results, they need to provide confirmation via 

email to jane.williams@nba.e-act.org.uk, anna.stott@nba.e-act.org.uk or chris.newman@nba.e-

act.org.uk stating either the email address to send them to or the name of the person collecting the 
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results and their relationship to them.  If there isn’t anyone able to collect the results on the day, then 
students can collect their results between 10am and 1pm from the main school reception on Friday 25th 

August.  If results are not collected by this time, they will be posted out to the address we have recorded 

on our system. 

If you have any queries or questions relating to the above, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office or one of the email contacts above.  If emailing after Friday 21st July, there may be a delay in 

response, but we will get back to you. 

We’d like to take this opportunity to wish all of our year 11 and 13 students the very best of luck for 

results day and a happy, healthy and safe summer holiday.  We look forward to seeing them all on either 

17th or 24th August. 

Best wishes, 

Mr. C. Newman 

Deputy Headteacher 
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